From: I

Sent: 5/08/2024 9:22:39 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: DA2024/0904 - Lot 2 SP 51770 2/63 Victor road Narraweena
Dear DA officer,

Could you please make my submission anonymous and not disclose my contact details.

Upon inspection on the plan, | | noticed that there will be new drainage system installed. Will
installing these drainage system which are connected to the council’s storm water drains,
more likely to flood the Victor road when there are extreme weather events?

According to food risk map drawn up by the council, there is low risk of flood on Victor road

near the property.
If the council DA team could verify that will be great.

Thank you and best regards,
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